Director’s Report
August 2021                                                                                9/20/21
Circulation  609 (657) (554)     
Patrons – 223 (227) (206)  
Computer Sessions-  21 (350 (15)   
New Patron Registrations  2 (0) (4) 
Digital Collection Statistics:
Overdrive Checkouts 37 +1=38 (54) (65)
New Items    82 (64) (99)      
Holds Placed 93 (21) (50)       
Holds Received 144 (125) (91)       
Holds Filled     229 (247) (250)      
Facebook Statistics
Month Total Consumers 135 (127) (65) 
Month Total  Post Engagements 278 (358) (134) 
Total Video Views  140 (699) (178)    
Page Reactions 57 (130) (29)      
Website visits       984 (1036) (1038) 
Story Time 
8/4   3k 1a Loon Lake
8/5 Day Care 6k 3a
8/11 4k 1a Loon Lake
8/12 Day Care 6k 1a 
8/16 Day Care 5k
8/18 Day Care 4k 1a
Bone Builders
8/3 -7          8/5 -11
8/ 12- 6      8/17- 7
8/24- 7       8/26- 6
8/31- 6
Yoga
8/6 -12, Brunch 12
Program/ presenter
8/2 Book Hedge Hogs -2
8/4 Wild Life Rock Stars - 57
8/13 Homesteaders Club-
8/16 SPCA Blankets- 4
8/23 Animal Pins- 3
8/21 Book Club -4
Pin the Tail-3
Craft kits- 2
Library Bingo-3
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August

Wild Life Rockstars and our other crafts this month have been well attended. We made 6 blankets for the Hornell Area Humane Society. Summer Reading wrapped up on the 27th, patrons were very excited about our prizes. Unfortunately the Movie Night at  Dom’s Original was rained out. We can reschedule and sue our license within the year. The new Empire Pass has been checked out all month!

September/ October:
Summer Reading Evaluation was due September 17th and submit on time. We have also submit our Construction Aid Application to STLS for review. New programs for this fall include De-Stress Yoga and a Chalk Walk Fundraiser for Santa’s Secret Shop. We will participate in the Fall Foliage Parade and the Festival with a Story Walk and Chalk Art in front of the Library. We plan to be closed Saturday October 2nd.
Nursery School begins October 4th.
